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G A T E W A Y  E X P E R I E N C E

In June, fellows from the Postsecondary Leadership Success Program at ACTE – sponsored by
ECMC Foundation traveled to Kenosha, Wisconsin where they got an in-depth tour and connection

at Gateway Technical College, which is one of the nation's best career technical schools!

PLSP-ECMCF Fellow Andrea Golden Pogue tests out
medical equipment at Gateway Technical College
during a tour of the facilities. Many of the fellows
enjoyed the tour of Gateway's campus which allowed
them to see first hand the different pathways in
Career Tech Education, and how they can play a role.

"Gateway Technical
College's administrative

staff has  incredible
passion. This passion has

helped their vision  
 develop as they nurture

top notch students."

The 2019-2020 PLSP-ECMCF Cohort at the The Horizon Center for Transportation Technology, a world-class
facility for automotive and diesel technician training and aeronautics-pilot training at Gateway Technical College. 

For more information please visit acteonline.org/plsp-ecmcf

Frank Polen
Buckeye Technical College, Ohio
2019-2020 PLSP-ECMCF Fellow

Fellows had the opportunity to meet with Gateway's senior

leadership team during their visit. In these sessions, the culture

of intentional relationships was evident in the obvious respect

and rapport among the team, and the fellows took note of this.

Employee retention is a key performance indicator in the

college’s strategic plan. Future leaders are identified and given

opportunities to develop and learn new roles over a long period

of time. Along with meeting and interacting with the staff, the

fellows enjoyed seeing the high quality career center at

Gateway, and the diversity of the programs offered. The

Fellows shared that the trip was a success, with lots of

information to take back to each of their institutions


